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School Photos—Wednesday 4 November 

Students will be expected to be in full summer uniform—
black shoes if possible and girls in uniform dress if possible. 

Pink Day 

On Thursday everyone donned something pink, from a pink bowtie to a pink 
dressing gown and everything in between to support “Pink Up Hargraves” 
which is raising funds for the McGrath Foundation during October. $110 was 
raised. 

 If your child is unwell, DO NOT send them to school—this includes runny nose 
and sore throat 

 If they are unwell at school you or your nominated emergency contact will need 
to collect them immediately 

 Parents are still not able to come into the school without prior arrangement. 

Student of the Week –  Addison Colley 

For excellent “reflective” writing on “The One 
and Only Ivan” movie 

Student of the Week – Tillie Benson 

For  choosing a positive attitude towards 
Maths 

 

Student of the Week – Banjo Benson 

For  improvements with home reading 

 

 

Weekly Principal’s 
Award 

 

Kyran Dennis 

For wonderful concentration 
and independence in word 
problem solving in Maths 

 



 

 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

4 2 November 3 External ValidaƟon Panel 

meet 

4 School Photos 

 

5  

Staff Planning Day 

6 T20 Cricket day at Mudgee 

(Years 2‐6) 

5 9 10 11 Remembrance Day Service 

11.00 am 

12 13 

6 16  17 P & C MeeƟng 2 pm 18 19 

Staff Planning Day 

20 Play Night  

7 23 24 25 26 27 

8 30 

Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool 

1 December 

Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool 

2 

Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool 

MHS OrientaƟon day for Year 6 

entering Year 7 2021 

3 

Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool 

4 

Swimming lessons at Mudgee 

pool 

Nugget News Deadline 

9 7 8 Zoo Snooze at Taronga 

Western Plains Zoo  Dubbo 

9 Zoo Snooze  10 11 

10 14 

PresentaƟon evening 

15 

Pool picnic 

   

TERM 4 —2020 CALENDAR 

We’re off to Dubbo Zoo!  

We have finally been able to organise an overnight excursion 
to Dubbo Western Palins Zoo for Tuesday 8 December and 
Wednesday 9 December. 

Cost for this excursion will be $30 per child. If you paid earlier in 
the year for the zoo excursion that was cancelled, your money 
will be carried over for this trip. 

NB: Children will need a sleeping bag. 

A permission note with all the details will be sent home later. 

Playnight 

This will be held on Friday 20 November in the Hargraves Hall 
under a Covid Safety plan. Tickets will be allocated to families 
on a ‘first in first served’ basis  to ensure social distancing for all 
adults.  A special note will be sent home in the next few weeks 
with details. 

Canberra Excursion 

Sadly our Canberra excursion has been cancelled. The Department 
of Education advises that overnight excursions cannot take 
place into the ACT at this stage. We know how disappointed 
the children will be but it is out of our control. The staff are 
extremely disappointed too. 

Online Enrolment 

Online enrolment for new students is now available at our 
school! If your child lives within the local intake area of our 
school and is an Australian or New Zealand citizen, you can 
make an application for enrolment through our school website 
under the ‘Enrolment’ tab.  

The Online Enrolment System is designed to provide flexibility 
for our parents to submit an enrolment application online and 
at the time that best suits you. The application can be accessed 
on all browsers and mobile devices including iOS and Android.  

The online application process is currently restricted to: 

 Enrolments into local schools only 

 Children who are Australian citizens, New Zealand citizens or 
permanent residents 

 Children who live in NSW. 

We offer our support and encourage you to complete your 
application to enrol online. If, however, you do not feel comfortable 
completing an application online, a paper copy will be available 
for collection from the front office or can be downloaded from 
the Department’s going to a public school site. 

P & C News 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday 17 November. Items 
for discussion will include the upcoming Christmas Tree which 
will be held on Saturday 19 December. 

Subsidy—To find our if you’re eligible and to apply online 

visit: transport.nsw.gov.au/schooldrive 

This week our Kindergarten students Ethan, Ewan and Beau 
wrote some fantastic stories about our school chooks. They 

showed their stories to the chooks.  


